
From: Jackie MacIntyre Community@ageconcernnt.org.nz
Subject: Age Concern Ebus confidence programme for seniors in 2025

Date: 10 December 2024 at 1:35 PM
To: mapuabookings@gmail.com
Cc: margbramley@gmail.com, info@ourmapua.org

 
Kia Ora,
 
You may have read about the Age Concern ebus programme and I have attached the
journeys for you to look at and pass on. If you’d like some printed copies I can get
those to you.
 
We are doing eBus information drop in sessions for seniors in Motueka on
Wednesday 12 March at the Library 10-12pm and Tues 11 March 10-12pm. Our eBus
journeys then takes place.
 

 
Can I please ask you put up a poster for this new initiative and circulate.
And if you have an email for Sue wilson can you please forward
 
Looking forward to it
 
Regards/Nga Mihi
 

Jackie MacIntyre| Community support co-ordinator - Age Concern Nelson
Tasman
62 Oxford Street | Richmond  
Ph: (03) 544-7624 ext 4 or 021 195 8108    www.ageconcernnt.org.nz 

 

http://www.ageconcernnt.org.nz/
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